
 

 

 

 

  

GAMMA-KAPPA 

CHAPTER OF 

KAPPA SIGMA 

CHRISTMAS NEWSLETTER 

 

  

Dear Kappa Sigma Alumni and Parents, 

 The Gamma-Kappa Chapter has experienced a great 

first semester of the 2018-2019 school year. Our 

brotherhood has expanded, and we have made significant 

progress as a fraternity. As was the case with our brothers 

before us, we work to keep the traditions of Kappa Sigma 

and build for a better future. Though our hard work, we 

have made our fraternity heard across campus. In the past 

several years, we’ve grown to be an influential fraternity at 

the University of Oklahoma and we continue to grow with 

a bright future. 
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Homecoming 

The University of Oklahoma’s homecoming tradition is a week of festive activities 

(This year it was October 21-27) that students, alumni, and parents can get 

involved with. This year, we were paired with Alpha Gamma Delta for 

homecoming and our theme was Gotham City. The events that we were involved 

in were the parade and the homecoming dance. Trent Robertson (Homecoming 

chair) said, “Homecoming went well, we accomplished what we wanted to, and I 

was glad to get involved.” Trent played a crucial role in making our float this year.  

 

Evan Rabb 

Our contributions to homecoming this year turned out great but the greatest 

thing to happen for us was one of our brothers becoming homecoming king. We 

wish to congratulate our brother Evan Rabb on his amazing accomplishment. Evan 

has been involved with several organizations on campus such as Campus Activities 

Council (CAC), Interfraternity Council (IFC), and Camp Crimson. He was 

nominated by IFC to run for homecoming king. His favorite part of homecoming 

was the Medallion Lunch-in with Alumni. When ask what his final thoughts on 

homecoming were, he said, “It was a unique experience to see the other side of 

homecoming and is something that I will always remember.” 
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University Sing 

 This year Kappa Sigma were paired with Delta Gamma for University Sing. 

Our show, called the Great Escape, was a magician-based show about Harry 

Houdini.  Every year, a new group of our brothers had the pleasure of performing 

and competing against other shows. We performed four times at the Reynolds 

Performing Arts Center during “Holmberg Week”, or in other words the week of 

competition that we had to prepare for all semester long. “University sing was a lot 

of fun because of how we were able to get closer with our brothers and the Delta 

Gamma sisters,” said Zac Cowger (Parents Chair, University Sing and Scandals 

Director-Elect). With the amount of time and effort that we put in, we were able to 

make the show truly exceptional. None of this would’ve been done without the 

help of our directors, Ryan Jones, Evan Rabb, Carson Pressgrove, Harris Neuens, 

Olivia Diel, Kaylee Gillespie, Nicole Jerome, and Rebecca Koltun. Their 

dedication to our production was inspirational and our performance wouldn’t have 

been the same without their passion and determination.  At the conclusion of 

University Sing, Kappa Sigma and Delta Gamma received awards for best 

costumes and best supporting actress (Jayden Knight). We are proud of the cast 

members and our brothers made memories that will last a lifetime.  
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Executive Committee and Pledge 

Class 

 This year we had a great executive committee that lead our chapter to a 

bright future. Their hard work and dedication have proved to our entire chapter to 

live by the traditions and do everything we can to make this fraternity the best on 

campus. We thank the 2018 executive committee. 

Grand Master: Kyle Morley  

 Grand Procurator: Kyler Allen                  Grand Treasurer:  Chance Newcomb  

                               Grand Scribe: Joshua Dubiel                     Grand Master of Ceremonies: Tom Whitson 

 As we enter a new year, we welcome a new executive committee. These 

elected individuals show great promise to lead this fraternity into a future that will 

have us recognized all over campus. We congratulate the 2019 executive 

committee. 

Grand Master: Trent Robertson 

                               Grand Procurator: Cole Miller                 Grand Treasurer: Drew Brown 

                               Grand Scribe: Braden Demuth                 Grand Master of Ceremonies: Nathan Hodge 

 This fall, we welcomed 42 new members to the Gamma-Kappa Chapter of 

Kappa Sigma. This pledge class has shown that they have the potential of making a 

big difference in this fraternity. This upcoming semester there are several new 

members that will hold committee chairs and one that was elected to the executive 

committee (Braden Demuth, Grand Scribe). With this new pledge class, there is a 

new class of members that are willing ensure the greatness of our chapter. 
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Support the Troops 

 One member that needs to be recognized is Adam Munekata. He was the 

2018 Fall Pledge Class Vice President. Adam is in his junior year at the U.S. Air 

Force Academy in Colorado; however, he was permitted to attend a semester at the 

University of Oklahoma. It is unusual for a member of the military to want to be a 

part of a fraternity, but Adam said, “I wanted to get a different outlook on 

brotherhood that wasn’t military-based.” Over the semester, he made on impact on 

everyone he met. It’s hard for us to imagine that he will be back at the academy 

when we come back from the break. He is a great brother and an even better friend. 

When asked what his favorite memory at University of Oklahoma was, he said, 

“It’s hard to just name one; coming to OU was one of the greatest experiences of 

my life. I loved meeting everyone and being involved in Kappa Sigma.” It’s sad 

that Adam must go back to Colorado, but we know that he is off to do great things. 

Adam said, “The thing I’m going to miss the most are all the people, especially my 

brothers.” It was a pleasure to get to know Adam over this semester and we look 

forward to seeing him again soon 
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